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BOARD
HIGHLIGHTS

The following is a summary of the key points
discussed during the board meeting of the Conseil
Scolaire Centre-Est held on August 28, 2024.

STRATEGIC PLANNING

The Trustees participated in a presentation by a consultant
and approved the proposed process leading to the
development of a strategic plan. The exercise will be
completed in the spring of 2025.

PROJECTED REGISTRATIONS
2024-2025

The CSCE is anticipating a 7% increase in student
enrolment from preschool to grade 12 for the 2024-
2025 school year. Notably, enrolment at Ecole des
Beaux-Lacs is expected to increase by 17.1%, Ecole du
Sommet by 9% and Ecole Beauséjour by 3.6%.

SUMMER WORK REPORT

Over the summer, a number of projects were initiated in
the CSCE schools. The project to install illuminated signs
encountered delays due to the administrative follow-ups
required to obtain the necessary permits.

IMPORTANT DATES

The next organizational and regular Board
meeting will be held on Wednesday, September
18, 2024 at 5:00 pm.

If you wish to present to the Board, please
contact Corporate Secretary Kaitlyn Demers at
medias@centreest.ca.

SUPERINTENDENT
EVALUATION AND
BOARD SELF-
EVALUATION

The Board expressed its satisfaction with
the Superintendent's performance over the
past year and adopted the evaluation and
development plan.

The Trustees have completed their self-
evaluation and are awaiting the compilation
of results.




